


Hello Suzuki Families! 


Our performance at the Cyclones Game is March 18, 2023. Arrival time is 6:20. 
Tuning time is 6:30pm. Game time is 7:30pm.


To purchase tickets, use this link:

www.CyclonesGroups.com/Suzuki


SCCPS is purchasing a ticket for each child that is performing. Treat the tickets as 
general seating please.


For parking information:

www.heritagebankcenter.com/directions


Enter the Heritage Bank Center at the Office Entrance & Security Desk near 
Mehring and Broadway. See picture below. Bring your child to Section 222 to tune 
and get ready. Parents then go to your seating area 124/125 with the cases. After 
our performance - please get your child and instrument. 


Our required dress rehearsal is March 11 at 10:30 am at WHHS - 2nd Floor - 
Choir room.


We are playing SSB, God Bless America, Allegro in D and Twinkle Var. A in D.


We are wearing red polo shirts, and black pants/skirts.


Cello Parents - remember to get the cello after the game (your instruments will 
stay in section 222 - too crowed in section 124/125).


Parents - please have your child's instrument case labeled with the student's 
name, school, and your cell number in case it gets lost. There is usually one or two 
instruments that gets lost!


Thank you for your support and if you have any questions, please ask your Suzuki 
Teacher.


http://www.cyclonesgroups.com/Suzuki



